

Fairfield Primary School PTA

Dryden Road, Penarth CF64 2RT Tel: 029 2070 9035 • Fax: 029 2070 3423



Charity No: 517582

Minutes AGM – 4 July 2018

Present -

Kirsty Lay, Samina Barnwell, Beverley Frost, Mrs Lewis and Teachers. Parents.

Meeting

Mrs Lewis opened the meeting by thanking the committee from last year for all the hard work regarding monies raised for the school. Thanks were also given to the teachers for working with the PTA during events for fundraising.

Kirsty fed back the financial report to the meeting. A total of £9075 was raised this year with costs of £1740 leaving us with £7334 raised for the school by the PTA for the year 2017/2018. Kirsty shared with those present the items that the monies had been spent on during this school year some of which are still to be invoiced.

It was agreed that a sum of £100 per class will be allocated in September for sundries needed by those classrooms.

The committee from 2017-2018 all stood down and the elections for the next school year took place.

New committee

Chair	Samina Barnwell
Vice Chair	Beverley Frost
Secretary	Louise Eventon
Treasurer	Emma Coward
Vice Treasurer	Katherine Lewis
Literacy Fundraiser	Linda Leo

All seats were uncontested and all members were elected.

Special thanks were given to Mrs Landeg for her continued support and help throughout the year.

Next PTA meeting arranged for Thursday 12 July 2018 to handover and ensure a smooth transition between old and new committee.